
 

 

Staffing 
I am very pleased to inform you that I have been able 
to invite Mrs Whitney White to take the K/1 class on 
Fridays from next term. Whitney was with us in 2014 
and is keen to return to Uranquinty. She is also 
trained in L3 so the literacy program can continue on 
without a hitch. I will be taking Long Service leave at 
the end of term two and beginning of term three and 
Whitney will take the class for that on a fulltime basis. 
 

Gymnastics 
The students are thoroughly enjoying the specialized 
instruction in Wagga and learning many new tricks. 
They are obviously working hard given the number of 
sore muscles the next day! 
 

Public Speaking 
The Small School’s Public Speaking competition will be 
held at Collingullie next Tuesday 5th April. Two Stage 
Two and two Stage Three students will represent each 
school at the competition. These students will also 
represent our school at the Riverina Multicultural 
Public Speaking Competition in Wagga next term. 
Our representatives from each stage will be chosen 
this week. 
 

Cross Country 
All students K-6 will be travelling by bus to Ladysmith 
PS next Friday 8th April for the Small School’s Cross 
Country. Many thanks to the P&C for covering the 
cost of the bus by the Term 2 school donation. 
 

Scripture 
Just a reminder that Mr & Mrs Madden are at school 
each Thursday morning for Scripture which starts at 
9am. Not all of the children who have been identified 
as Catholic are attending the lessons. If you want your 
child to be part of these lessons, please escort them 
to the classroom at 9am or let me know if you want 
me to ensure their involvement. 
 

Earn & Learn 
Thanks to all who participated 
 in the collection of the Earn & 
 Learn stickers. Due to your  
commitment we have received 
 some board games and glue for  
the classrooms. 

Satisfaction Surveys 
Each year schools are required to seek the opinions of 
parents, students and teachers about the school.  
Parent’s responses are presented below; 

 20 out of 22 families returned surveys 

 the responses were overwhelmingly positive 

95% -Always 

- My child feels safe at school 

80% - Always  

-Teachers have high expectations for my child 

- I can talk to teachers about my concerns 

100% - Always or Often 

-teachers treat students fairly 

-my child likes being at this school 

-this school looks to improve  

-teachers motivate students to learn 

-school & parents work together to support learning 

Important Dates 

 

Stewart House Fundraising 
Please remember to return your envelope so you can 
go into the draw to win a $4000 holiday. 

P&C Fundraising 

 Masters BBQ 
This Sunday is our Masters BBQ fundraiser. Help is 
needed. Please see/call Katherine if you can help out. 
0407 259 459. Many hands make light work. 
 

 Pie Drive 
Attached to the newsletter is an order form for our 
Pie Drive. Please ask all your family and friends to 
support this fundraiser.  

Date Event Cost 

5 April P&C 7pm  
8 April Small Schools Cross Country  
8 April  Last Day of Term  
27 April  First Day Term 2  
4 May Small Schools Athletics Carnival at 

Jubilee Park 
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